
Goose Creek Homeowners Association - Annual Meeting 

March 26, 2024   6:00p.m. 

East Side Library 

 

The President called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m.  There were 11 homeowners represented 

at the meeting. 

The Minutes from the 2023 Annual Meeting were presented.  A motion was made by Beth Curry 

and seconded to accept the minutes from last year’s meeting.   

Janice Porto gave the President’s Report highlighting the landscaping plants, entrance updates, 

signage, Leon County Greenway maintenance, that had happened throughout the year.  She 

thanked the Board and the management company for all they did for the community last year.   

Ginger Hushour gave a Treasurer’s Report indicating that the Association is in good financial 

standing.  

There was discussion about gators in the Greenway.  General discussion about fertilizer needed 

to be done at the entrances to keep the weeds down.  

Due to a resignation, there was one Board of Directors seat available.  Jacek Stramski 

volunteered to be on the Board and since his nomination was unopposed, he was seated at the 

time.  Additionally, no other candidates were submitted by mail or nominated from the floor 

and therefore all Board members will carry over and no election is needed.   

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:56 p.m.   

 

 


